
Submitter: Gayle Baker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Changing the standard method of conducting an election to in-person voting on the 

day of the election will cause hardship for many Oregonians who don’t have easy 

access to vote in person. The voting method we currently have has worked for many, 

many years with very little problem.  


